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Dear Parents/carers 
 
Summer Fayre – Saturday 8th July  

 
We will be holding our Summer fayre this year on Saturday 8th July, 12pm - 2pm. As usual, there will 
be a range of stalls provided by the school and other small businesses. In order to try and make this 
event a big success, we are kindly asking for your support by having 4 non-uniform days in exchange 
for items to put towards some of the stalls. Below are the dates and items to be brought in. 
 

                          Friday 16TH June - Tombola Items 
 

Friday 23rd June - 2 litre bottles of pop 
 

Thursday 29th June - Boxed or packet cakes 
 

  Friday 7th July  -  Chocolate 
 

 
There will be lots of stalls and activities including a bouncy castle, face painting, food & drink, ice 
cream van, raffle prizes, tombola, cake stalls to name but a few! We always appreciate an extra pair 
of hands to help at the summer fayre or even helping with the preparations beforehand. If you think 
you could spare a few hours to help, please let the school office know.  
 
Raffle tickets are on sale via parent pay from today, £1 a strip. Some great prizes to be won. 
 
If you would like a stall at our Summer fayre, these will be available at £10 per stall. Please contact 
the school office regarding this.  
 
We are always very grateful for your support and appreciate that your contributions towards our 
Summer fayre, is what helps make it a great success. 
 
Kind regards 
Mrs Wright 
PTA chair 
Federation of Hanbury’s Farm and Oakhill Primary Schools 


